
 

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had fantastic summer 

break. Our holiday clubs ran at 

Shortstown, Balliol, Greenfield, and 

Shefford over the summer the children 

seemed to have had lots of fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

New Clubs 

We are pleased to welcome all the new 
families from our new clubs at 
Bottisham Primary School and Fairfield 
Lower School. We have taken over the 
Bottisham after school club that was 
previously Time to Play. We are excited 
to now be offering families a breakfast 
club as well as the after school club and 
are looking forward to providing the 
children with our excellent childcare 
services. The school at Fairfield is 
expanding and they are looking forward 
to starting in their new building soon. To 
start this term we have opened in one 
of the classrooms at Fairfield, we have 
made it our own with lots of exciting 
things for the children to play with and 
do. We can’t wait to welcome more 
families at our Fairfield club as we get 
bigger. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dawn Until Dusk Pre-school - 

Update 

We are pleased to tell you all that our 

Pre-school is on track. All the building 

works are well under way and we have 

been recruiting staff to join our team 

when we open. The Pre-school will be 

managed by Alice Brunker who is a 

Level 3 Childcare practioner. She has a 

lot of experience working with children 

and within the EYFS framework. Alice is 

very much looking forward to the Pre-

school opening and can’t wait to meet 

all our new faces. Alice will be working 

very closely with our Early Years 

Teacher Pauline Allonby who is 

overseeing the running of the 

preschool.  We are still taking bookings 

via our website. If you are interested in 

booking a place with us please head to 

our website where you can complete 

and online booking form. For any further 

information please give our office a call 

on 01234930505. 

 

 

 

 

 

Facebook Reviews 

We are on Facebook, please like our 

page and if you have a moment please 

leave us a review too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Contact us: 
 
Listed below are the contact numbers 
for each of our clubs. Please be advised 
the clubs may not answer during the day 
but if you leave a message they will get 
back to you as soon as possible. 
 

07913352569- Lakeview 

07982914784- Shortstown 

07913352570- Kings Oak 

07554662791- Haynes 

07557981481- Balliol 

07824442230- Harrold 

07717666908- Greenfield 

07584251212- Thomas Johnson 

07826100012- Cauldwell 

07826100014 – Priory Park 

07826100013 – St James 

07833207070 – Cotton End 

07557364462 – Springfield 

07584041848 – Maulden 

07584438076 – Lawnside 

07799320564 – Bedford Road 

07799320516 – Shill ington 

07824513838 – Shefford 

07824515437 – Great Ouse 

07824515378 – Wixams Tree 

07825372726 – Pulloxhill  

07876806359 – Camestone 

07776687977 – Bott isham 

07776687988 - Fairfield 

 

 Our main office number is:  

01234 930505 

We now have office presence 

Monday to Friday 9am-5pm 

 

Email address:  

info@kidsdawntildusk.co.uk  

www.kidsdawntildusk.co.uk 

 
Ofsted Contact Number: 03001231231 

 

Planning 
 
Our planning and theme night 
information will be coming out to you via 
email. We have lots of exciting things 
planned for the children in our clubs this 
term. The children will be taking part in 
activities to celebrate Roald Dahl’s 
birthday, making bread rolls, science 
experiments, a construction week has 
been planned and much more! If you 
would like to book your child/children 
into any of our theme nights please 
contact your club manager. 
 

 

Club Correspondence 

To ensure no messages get lost or 
forgotten we ask all parents to inform us 
of any booking requests, changes and 
cancellations in writing. You can text 
your club using their club mobile phone 
numbers or email the club. If you are 
unsure of the club email address please 
ask a member of staff. We want to 
make sure that information is not getting 
lost and feel this is the best way forward 
to avoid any problems 
 

Payment Options 

The government have set up a new 

website to give advice to parents about 

their childcare options. We accept 

payment from the Tax-Free Childcare 

scheme. Head to  

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

Information regarding payment to us 

via Childcare Vouchers can be found 

by visiting 

https://kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/aboutus/ho

w-to-pay/  
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